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I-10/University Ramp E Bridge Ramp  
Las Cruces, NM 

 
Las Cruces: The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) with La Calerita Construction 
will be holding a public involvement meeting to discuss the I-10/University Ramp E Bridge 
Reconstruction Project for Las Cruces, NM. 
 
When: 
6:00 pm to 7:30 pm 
Tuesday July 14, 2015 
 
Where: 
NMDOT-District One 
Construction Complex Bldg. 
750 N. Solano 
Las Cruces, NM  
 
Purpose: 
The NMDOT staff along with La Calerita Construction is encouraging the public to attend the meeting in 
order to discuss the project details, traffic constraints, project time line and answer any questions they 
may have regarding this project. 
 
The project is scheduled to start the week of July 14, 2015 with heavy equipment and construction crew 
personnel working within the median of I-10 between mile markers 140 to 143. Motorists will switch 
traffic on I-10 with one lane restrictions of 12 feet in both directions the week of August 3, 2015. The 
contractors working hours will be Monday through Friday from 7:00 am until 6:00 pm, with time 
adjustments for weekend overnight closures. 
 

### 
 
For information regarding this project contact Ryan Tafoya, NMDOT District One Project  
Manager at (575) 525-7313 ryan.tafoya@state.nm.us  or Bridget Spedalieri, NMDOT (575) 525-7340 
bridget.spedalieri@state.nm.us. 
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